

Bay Area 2009 Clean Air Plan Public Workshop & CEQA Scoping Meeting

You are invited to public workshops on the Bay Area 2009 Clean Air Plan (CAP) draft control strategy and CEQA scoping meetings on the draft environmental impact report for the CAP.

The purpose of these workshops is to present the draft control strategy of the 2009 Clean Air Plan for public review and comment. The control strategy aims to reduce ozone precursors, while also addressing particulate matter, air toxics, and greenhouse gases. The control strategy will include measures to reduce emissions from both mobile and stationary sources.

At the CEQA scoping meetings District staff will seek input on the scope of the environmental analysis of the CAP. Comments focusing on your area of expertise, your agency's area of jurisdiction, or issues relative to the environmental analysis are encouraged. A Notice of Preparation (NOP) and an Initial Study for a Draft Program Environmental Impact Report for the CAP will be issued no later than July 29, 2009 and posted on the CAP website.

Wednesday, August 5 - Mountain View

1:30pm-3:30pm, Draft Control Strategy 3:30pm-4:00pm, CEQA Scoping Meeting Mountain View City Hall 500 Castro Street Mountain View, CA 94039

Thursday, August 6 – Oakland

9:30am-11:30am, Draft Control Strategy 11:30am-12:00pm, CEQA Scoping Meeting MetroCenter Auditorium 101 Eighth Street Oakland, CA 94607

Workshop materials will be posted on the CAP website prior to the workshop: http://www.baaqmd.gov/Divisions/Planning-and-Research/Plans/Clean-Air-Plans.aspx

For questions on the CAP, contact: David Burch 415-749-4641 dburch@baaqmd.gov For questions on the NOP, contact: Greg Tholen 415-749-4954 gtholen@baaqmd.gov

Para información en Español llame al 415-749-4609 中文聯絡電話 415-749-4609 Nói Tiếng Việt xin gọi 415-749-4609







The Air District is preparing the Clean Air Plan in association with its regional planning partners: the Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG), the Bay Conservation and Development Commission (BCDC), and the Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC).

If you wish to be removed from the 2009 Clean Air Plan mailing list, to change your address, or to receive notification via e-mail in lieu of paper, please contact Lilia Martinez at Imartinez@baaqmd.gov or 415-749-4664.